## **DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION**

## CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

1000 Uluohia Street, Suite 309, Kapolei, Hawaii 96707 Phone: (808) 768-3003 • Fax: (808) 768-3053 Website: www.honolulu.gov

KIRK CALDWELL MAYOR



September 13, 2018

MICHELE K. NEKOTA DIRECTOR

JEANNE C. ISHIKAWA DEPUTY DIRECTOR

4 Million

Mr. Ronald A. Sato, AICP, Senior Associate HHF Planners 733 Bishop Street, Suite 2590 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

LAND USE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAH

2418 SEP 19 A 8: 56

Dear Mr. Sato:

SUBJECT: Draft Environmental Impact Statement - Hawaiian Memorial Park Cemetery Expansion Project

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Draft Environmental Assessment for the subject cemetery expansion project.

The Department of Parks and Recreation has no comment. As the project will have no impact on any program or facility of the Department, you may remove us as a consulted party to the balance of the EIS process.

Should you have any questions, please contact John Reid, Planner at 768-3017.

Sincerely,

Michele K. Nekota

1. Khelen

Director

MKN:jr (743115)

cc: Scott Derrickson, Land Use Commission

## **DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & RECREATION**

## CITY AND COUNTY OF HONOLULU

1000 Uluohia Street, Suite 309, Kapolei, Hawaii 96707 Phone: (808) 768-3003 • Fax: (808) 768-3053 Website: www.honolulu.gov

KIRK CALDWELL MAYOR



September 13, 2018

MICHELE K. NEKOTA DIRECTOR

JEANNE C. ISHIKAWA DEPUTY DIRECTOR

. .

Mr. Ronald A. Sato, AICP, Senior Associate HHF Planners 733 Bishop Street, Suite 2590 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

LAND USE COMMISSION STATE OF HAWAII

2010 SEP 19 A 8: 56

1. Kheleto

Dear Mr. Sato:

SUBJECT: Draft Environmental Impact Statement - Hawaiian Memorial Park Cemetery Expansion Project

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the Draft Environmental Assessment for the subject cemetery expansion project.

The Department of Parks and Recreation has no comment. As the project will have no impact on any program or facility of the Department, you may remove us as a consulted party to the balance of the EIS process.

Should you have any questions, please contact John Reid, Planner at 768-3017.

Sincerely,

Michele K. Nekota

Director

MKN:jr (743115)

cc: Scott Derrickson, Land Use Commission